
 

Gerald Kowalchuk  

671 Rye Street, Niagara on the Lake, L0S1J0, 
 
 
 

April 6, 2023 

Ms. Colleen Hut, Ac�ng Town Clerk, 
Niagara on the Lake, 
1593 Four Mile Creek Road, 
PO Box 100, 
Virgil, Ontario 
L0S1T0 
SENT BY EMAIL MAIL TO :   clerks@notl.com 
 
Dear Ms. Hut ,  

SUBJECT: 

1. Municipal Heritage Committee, Council Chambers Wednesday, April 
12,   2023 at 5:00 p.m. Heritage Permits 200 John Street East & 588 
Charlotte Street (Rand Estate), CDS-23-077. 

2. Special Council Meeting - Rand Estate - April 24, 2023, at 5:00 pm 

 

A link to the report, which runs to over 800 pages with numerous 
appendices, is provided on the Town's website with the agenda for the 
April 12 Municipal Heritage Committee meeting. 

https://pub-notl.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=ae9470af-8e7e-4d82-a5a2-14d86829d2c3&lang=English
https://sorenotl.ca/?mailpoet_router&endpoint=track&action=click&data=WyI1OCIsIjUzMjQyYiIsIjMwNiIsImZmZTI0ODhiZTFjYiIsZmFsc2Vd
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The report recommends that almost all of the Marotta Heritage Act permit 
applications be REFUSED. 
 
We fully support the recommendation that almost all of the Marotta 
Heritage Act permit applications be REFUSED. 
 
We would ask that you please register our support for the 
recommendation that almost all of the Marotta Heritage Act 
permit applications be REFUSED. This applies to both  the 
upcoming meeting of the Municipal Heritage Committee on 
April 12th as well as  the scheduled meeting of Council, which 
is holding a special public meeting at the Community Centre 
at 5 pm on April 24th. 
  
We are asking you to please forward this letter to all members of Council 
for the Town of Niagara on the Lake. 

 

Yours truly,  
 

 

 

Gerald Kowalchuk 

 

 


